

Mr Kealan Reynolds Environmental Protection Agency John Moore Road Castlebar Co Mayo

Date: 8<sup>th</sup> April 2009

Regional Inspectorate McCumiskey House, Richview, Clonskeagh Road, Dublin 14, Ireland

Cigireacht Réigiúnach, Teach Mhic Chumascaigh Dea-Radharc, Bóthar Cluain Sceach Baile Átha Cliath 14, Éire

T: +353 1 268 0100 F: +353 1 268 0199 E: info@epa.ie W: www.epa.ie

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99

Re: Oral Hearing of objections to proposed decision on waste licence application (Reg. No. W0231-01) from Fingal County Council for a facility at Fingal Landfill, Nevitt, Lusk, Co. Dublin.

Dear Mr Reynolds

I am writing to you in my capacity as chairperson to the oral hearing of objections in relation to the above referenced waste licence application.

Following receipt of requested additional information from the applicant, Fingal County Council, I will be re-opening the oral hearing on Monday the 27<sup>th</sup> April 2009, at 10:30 in the Bracken Court Hotel, Bridge Street, Balbriggan, Co. Dublin.

Yours sincerely

Patrick Byrne Chairperson





Mr Bruce Misstear Department of Civil, Structural & Environmental Engineering Trinity College Dublin 2 Regional Inspectorate McCumiskey House, Richview, Clonskeagh Road, Dublin 14, Ireland

Cigireacht Réigiúnach, Teach Mhic Chumascaigh Dea-Radharc, Bóthar Cluain Sceach Baile Átha Cliath 14, Éire

T: +353 1 268 0100 F: +353 1 268 0199 E: info@epa.ie W: www.epa.ie LoCall: 1890 33 55 99

Date: 8<sup>th</sup> April 2009

Re: Oral Hearing of objections to proposed decision on waste licence application (Reg. No. W0231-01) from Fingal County Council for a facility at Fingal Landfill, Nevitt, Lusk, Co. Dublin.

Dear Mr Misstear

I am writing to you in my capacity as chairperson to the oral hearing of objections in relation to the above referenced waste licence application.

Following receipt of requested additional information from the applicant, Fingal County Council, I will be re-opening the oral hearing on Monday the 27<sup>th</sup> April 2009, at 10:30 in the Bracken Court Hotel, Bridge Street, Balbriggan, Co. Dublin.

Yours sincerely

Patrick Byrne Chairperson